
Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 21st March 2025 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

This week in English, we have been exploring the book ‘That Rabbit 

Belongs to Emily Brown’. We have focused on adjectives and applied 

these within our writing when creating a missing toy poster. 

 

This week in Phonics, our sounds have been ‘ch’ as in school, ‘ch’ as in chef and 

‘ze’ as in freeze. Our tricky words for the week have been: laugh, because, eye, 

our, once and thought. These are the words the children need to be able to sight 

read. 

 

In Maths, we have been finding half of shapes. The children were quick to notice 

two equal parts always make a whole. Using 2D shapes, we discussed how 

some shapes can only be split in one way (e.g a triangle) whereas others can be 

halved in multiple ways (e.g a rectangle). Next week, we will finding half of 

amounts.  

                                     
 

One way of halving                                More than one way of halving 
 

 

 

The children in 1N had a fantastic time swimming on Wednesday      From next 

Wednesday, both classes will Swim.  

 

Dates for your diary:  

1H Open Door- Tuesday 25th March (9.10-9.40)  

1N Open Door- Thursday 27th March (9.10-9.40) 

 

Many Thanks 

Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson   


